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Cancellation of Public Oversight Hearing 

~ --·­.. 

This memo serves as notice that the Committee on Health's public oversight hearing on "The 
Proposed Replacement of the Affordable Care Act and Its Impact on District of Columbia 
Residents", scheduled for July 12, 2017 at llam, has been cancelled. For any questions, please 
contact Malcolm Cameron, Legislative Analyst, at 202-654-6179. 


